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It is the policy of the Iowa Department of Education not to discriminate on the basis of race, creed, color, sexual orientation, gender 
identity, national origin, sex, disability, religion, age, political party affiliation, or actual or potential parental, family or marital status in 
its programs, activities, or employment practices as required by the Iowa Code sections 216.9 and 256.10(2), Titles VI and VII of the 
Civil Rights Act of 1964 (42 U.S.C. § 2000d2000e), the Equal Pay Act of 1973 (29 U.S.C. § 206, et seq.), Title IX (Educational 
Amendments, 20 U.S.C.§§ 1681 – 1688), Section 504 (Rehabilitation Act of 1973, 29 U.S.C. § 794), and the Americans with 
Disabilities Act (42 U.S.C. § 12101, et seq.). If you have questions or complaints related to compliance with this policy by the Iowa 
Department of Education, please contact the legal counsel for the Iowa Department of Education, Grimes State Office Building, 400 
E. 14th Street, Des Moines, IA 50319-0146, telephone number: 515-281-5295, or the Director of the Office for Civil Rights, U.S. 
Department of Education, John C. Kluczynski Federal Building, 230 S. Dearborn Street, 37th Floor, Chicago, IL 60604-7204, 
telephone number: 312-730-1560, FAX number: 312-730-1576, TDD number: 800-877-8339, email: OCR.Chicago@ed.gov 
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Postsecondary Attainment Institute – FY23 

Iowa Code Section 261.8, subsection 10, requires that the corporation for educational 
financial assistance, services, and research (the Postsecondary Attainment Institute) 
submit an annual report on the activities and operations of the entity. 

The corporation shall submit by January 15 annually a written report of its 
activities and operations to the governor, the general assembly, and the 
commission. 

Iowa College Aid received authority to develop a non-profit corporation during the 2021 
legislative session. During the 2023 fiscal year, the Iowa College Student Aid 
Commission (Commission) received the necessary approvals from the Iowa Secretary 
of State and the U.S. Internal Revenue Service to formally create the non-profit 
corporation. The corporation is known as the Postsecondary Attainment Institute. To 
date, the Institute has received $2,500 in donations, for assistance in the development 
and start-up of the non-profit.  

During the 2023 fiscal year, the Postsecondary Attainment Institute achieved the 
following:  

• Board meetings were held in July 2022 and March 2023.  

• A logo was developed and a mission statement was created, “The 
Postsecondary Attainment Institute increases family and community success 
through advocacy and support for postsecondary completion.”  

• An email address and website address were established.  

 


